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Literature and Agency in English Fiction Reading Oct 30 2019 Literature and Agency in English Fiction Reading opens up
an exciting new area for research at the intersection of literature and anthropology. The first ethnographic study of
fiction reading by an anthropologist, it explores a unique literary society celebrating largely forgotten twentiethcentury writer Henry Williamson (1895–1977). Adam Reed explores topics including the extent to which readers' beliefs
and practices affect their attitudes toward the material culture of reading and the ways in which books are imbued with
greater significance than other objects found in readers' homes. Reed highlights the connections between the pleasures
of the individual experience of reading and the development of a sense of responsibility to a reading community.
Expanding the disciplinary boundaries of book history and reception studies, Literature and Agency in English Fiction
Reading introduces an innovative new methodology for studying reading communities.
Reading at University Mar 16 2021 This concise and practical text will equip students with the effective reading
strategies they need when preparing for their university assessments. It dispels assumptions often made about the nature
of reading at university, and provides an overview of the culture of academic reading, note-making, and what markers
expect. This text provides support for reading structured around the process of crafting an assignment, including
reading critically and developing an academic voice.
Reading to Young Children Jul 08 2020
The Space and Practice of Reading Feb 24 2022 Mirroring worldwide debates on social class, literacy rates, and social
change, this study explores the intersection between reading and social class in Singapore, one of the top scorers on
the Programme for International Assessment (PISA) tests, and questions the rhetoric of social change that does not take
into account local spaces and practices. This comparative study of reading practices in an elite school and a government
school in Singapore draws on practice and spatial perspectives to provide critical insight into how taken-for-granted
practices and spaces of reading can be in fact unacknowledged spaces of inequity. Acknowledging the role of social class
in shaping reading education is a start to reconfiguring current practices and spaces for more effective and equitable
reading practices. This book shows how using localized, contextualized approaches sensitive to the home, school,
national and global contexts can lead to more targeted policy and practice transformation in the area of reading
instruction and intervention. Chapters in the book include: • Becoming a Reader: Home-School Connections • Singaporean
Boys Constructing Global Literate Selves: School-Nation Connections • Levelling the Reading Gap: Socio-Spatial
Perspectives The book will be relevant to literacy scholars and educators, library science researchers and sociologists
interested in the intersection of class and literacy practices in the 21st century.
Reading At University Apr 28 2022 Reading as a student demands new skills and new disciplines. Students must read. They
must read to inform themselves about the subjects they are studying and to allow them to write assignments, reports and
dissertations. Though most students can read fairly well, few can make as much or as efficient use as possible of the
time they devote to reading for academic purposes. Many guides to study offer a pot pourri of techniques for improving
reading skills. None gives as full a treatment of this essential and underpinning area of academic life as Reading at
University. The authors believe that students must change both the ways in which they read and the ways in which they
think about reading. This book offers effective and efficient strategies for fulfilling students' reading and study
potential.
College Reading and Study Skills Aug 28 2019 "College Reading and Study Skills" teaches reading, critical thinking and
study skills for today's diverse students, encouraging them to apply these integrated skill sets to their coursework and
future academic success." "Kathleen McWhorter wrote "College Reading and Study Skills," primarily, for courses that are
half reading, half study skills. Emphasizing comprehension and metacognition, "College Reading and Study Skills"
approaches reading and study skills as essential skills necessary for college success. The text focuses on reading and
learning as a cognitive process, encouraging students to approach reading as an active mental process of selecting,
processing, and organizing information to be learned.
The Study Skills Handbook Jul 20 2021 This is the ultimate guide to study skills, written by million copy bestselling
author Stella Cottrell. Her tried and tested approach, based on over 20 years' experience of working with students, has
helped over a million students to achieve their potential. When it comes to studying, there is no one-size-fits-all
approach. This engaging and accessible guide shows students how to tailor their learning to their individual needs in
order to boost their grades, build their confidence and increase their employability. Fully revised for the fifth
edition, it contains everything students need to succeed. This is an invaluable resource for undergraduate students of
all disciplines, and is also ideal for postgraduates, mature students and international students. It prepares students
for what to expect before, during and after their studies at university. New to this Edition: - Additional material on
writing skills, including proofreading, editing and writing for different assignments - New chapters on managing stress
and student wellbeing at university, learning in diverse and international contexts and writing essays - More emphasis
on reflective learning - Extended guidance on how to balance study with work - More use of visuals to summarise key
learning points

Handbook of College Reading and Study Strategy Research Feb 01 2020 The Handbook of College Reading and Study Strategy
Research is the most comprehensive and up-to-date source available for college reading and study strategy practitioners
and administrators. In this thorough and systematic examination of theory, r
Handbook of Research on Modern Educational Technologies, Applications, and Management Dec 13 2020 As technology and
technological advancements become a more prevalent and essential aspect of daily and business life, educational
institutions must keep pace in order to maintain relevance and retain their ability to adequately prepare students for
their lives beyond education. Such institutions and their leaders are seeking relevant strategies for the implementation
and effective use of new and upcoming technologies and leadership strategies to best serve students and educators within
educational settings. As traditional education methods become more outdated, strategies to supplement and bolster them
through technology and effective management become essential to the success of institutions and programs. The Handbook
of Research on Modern Educational Technologies, Applications, and Management is an all-encompassing two-volume scholarly
reference comprised of 58 original and previously unpublished research articles that provide cutting-edge,
multidisciplinary research and expert insights on advancing technologies used in educational settings as well as current
strategies for administrative and leadership roles in education. Covering a wide range of topics including but not
limited to community engagement, educational games, data management, and mobile learning, this publication provides
insights into technological advancements with educational applications and examines forthcoming implementation
strategies. These strategies are ideal for teachers, instructional designers, curriculum developers, educational
software developers, and information technology specialists looking to promote effective learning in the classroom
through cutting-edge learning technologies, new learning theories, and successful leadership tactics. Administrators,
educational leaders, educational policymakers, and other education professionals will also benefit from this publication
by utilizing the extensive research on managing educational institutions and providing valuable training and
professional development initiatives as well as implementing the latest administrative technologies. Additionally,
academicians, researchers, and students in areas that include but are not limited to educational technology, academic
leadership, mentorship, learning environments, and educational support systems will benefit from the extensive research
compiled within this publication.
Reading, Writing, and Studying Strategies Sep 02 2022 Reading, Writing, and Studying Strategies: An Integrated
Curriculum is a review manual that combines the teaching of reading and writing and makes the relationship between the
two activities explicit for students. This unique program has been field-tested and effectively implemented in secondary
classrooms. It also provides instructors with a teacher's script to support the effective presentation of new content.
The skills and strategies that are taught in each instructional unit are fully explained, illustrated, modeled, and then
reinforced with examples that students work out by following a step-by-step approach. This easy-to-follow text uses the
same format in all of the units--lesson script, handouts, controlled practice set, and answer keys.
Headway Academic Skills: Introductory: Reading, Writing, and Study Skills Student's Book Dec 01 2019
An Independent Study Guide to Reading Latin Oct 11 2020 Reading Latin, first published in 1986, is a bestselling Latin
course designed to help mature beginners read classical Latin fluently and intelligently. It does this by combining the
understanding of continuous texts with rigorous teaching of grammar; it provides exercises designed to develop the
skills of accurate translation; and it integrates the learning of classical Latin with an appreciation of the influence
of the Latin language upon English and European culture from antiquity to the present. The Independent Study Guide is
intended to help students who are learning Latin on their own or with only limited access to a teacher. It contains
notes on the texts that appear in the Text and Vocabulary volume, translations of all the texts, and answers to the
exercises in the Grammar and Exercises volume. The book will also be useful to students in schools, universities and
summer schools who have to learn Latin rapidly.
Extensive Individual Reading Versus Class Reading Sep 09 2020
Handbook of College Reading and Study Strategy Research Jun 26 2019 The most comprehensive and up-to-date source
available for college reading and study strategy practitioners and administrators, the Third Edition of the Handbook of
College Reading and Study Strategy Research reflects and responds to changing demographics as well as politics and
policy concerns in the field since the publication of the previous edition. In this thorough and systematic examination
of theory, research, and practice, the Handbook offers information to help college reading teachers to make better
instructional decisions; justification for programmatic implementations for administrators; and a complete compendium of
both theory and practice to better prepare graduate students to understand the parameters and issues of this field. The
Handbook is an essential resource for professionals, researchers, and students as they continue to study, research,
learn, and share more about college reading and study strategies. Addressing current and emerging theories of knowledge,
subjects, and trends impacting the field, the Third Edition features new topics such as disciplinary literacy, social
media, and gaming theory.
KS1 English Reading Study & Practice Book (for the New Curriculum) Jun 30 2022
To Read Or Not to Read: A Question of National Consequence Feb 12 2021 Executive Summary for a report which gathers &
collates the best national data available to provide a reliable & comprehensive overview of American reading today. This
report relies on large, nat. studies conducted on a regular basis by U.S. fed. agencies, supplemented by academic,
foundation, & business surveys. Although there has been measurable progress in recent years in reading ability at the
elementary school level, all progress appears to halt as children enter their teenage years. There is a general decline
in reading among teenage & adult Americans. Both reading ability & the habit of regular reading have greatly declined
among college grad. The declines have demonstrable social, economic, cultural, & civic implications. Charts & tables.
Reading Into Cultural Studies Jun 18 2021 "Reading Into Cultural Studies" revisits a selection of key texts central to
the formation of cultural studies as a discipline and as a project. These texts address questions of power, ideology and
the possibilities and limits of resistance. Each of the eleven essays in the collection renews an early study in one
area of cultural investigation, bringing such seminal texts as "Subculture" by Dick Hebdige, "Loving With a Vengeance"
by Tania Modleski and "Bond and Beyond" by Tony Bennett back to the centre of attention, However the essays are not
purely celebratory. Each study is critically examined in a number of ways - for its research strategy, its implicit
theories of power and ideology, for the empirical evidence it draws on and its conceptual framework. Together, the
essays provide an introduction to some of the central debates and issues in cultural studies.
How to Use Your Reading in Your Essays Jan 26 2022 Reading is part and parcel of academic writing, and knowing which
sources to include in assignments and how to go about this process can be challenging. That's where this handy guide
comes in. With over 20 years' experience in the field, Jeanne Godfrey is no stranger to essay writing. Taking students
step-by-step through the process, from choosing their sources to checking their work, she helps students to develop the
skills and confidence they need to use their reading effectively in their essays and get the best marks possible for
their work. Concise and practical, it breaks down the 'why' and 'how' of using reading in academic writing and contains
valuable guidance on paraphrasing, comparing the views of different authors and commenting on sources. This book is
ideal for students of all disciplines, and can be used by college students, undergraduates and postgraduates. New to
this Edition: - Part A contains new sections on how to target your reading, remain focused and know when to stop reading

- New section on how to use reading in reports, supported by short report extracts - New two-colour text design to
enliven the reading experience and make the text more accessible
Some Aspects of Reading and Study Aug 21 2021
The Art and Science of Teaching Primary Reading Jan 02 2020 The essential guide to the science behind reading and its
practical implications for classroom teaching in primary schools. Teaching children to read is one of the most important
tasks in primary education and classroom practice needs to be underpinned by a secure foundation of knowledge. Teachers
need to know what reading entails, how children learn to read and how it can be taught effectively. This book is an
essential guide for primary teachers that explores the key technical and practical aspects of how children read with
strong links to theory and how to translate this into the classroom. Bite-size chapters offer accessible researchinformed ideas across all major key topics including phonics, comprehension, teaching children with reading difficulties
and strategies for the classroom. Key features include: · Discussions of implications for the classroom · Questions for
further professional discussions · Retrieval quizzes · Further reading suggestions · Glossary of key terms Christopher
Such is a primary school teacher and the author of the education blog Primary Colour. He can be found on Twitter via
@Suchmo83.
Reading in the mobile era Sep 21 2021 Millions of people do not read for one reason: they do not have access to text.
But mobile phones and cellular networks are transforming a scarce resource into an abundant one. Drawing on the analysis
of over 4,000 surveys collected in seven developing countries and corresponding qualitative interviews, this report
paints a detailed picture of who reads books and stories on mobile devices and why. The findings illuminate, for the
first time, the habits, beliefs and profiles of mobile readers in developing countries. This information points to
strategies to expand mobile reading and, by extension, the educational and socio-economic benefits associated with
increased reading. Mobile technology can advance literacy and learning in underserved communities around the world. This
report shows how.
College Reading and Study Skills, Books a la Carte Edition May 18 2021 NOTE: This loose-leaf, three-hole punched
version of the textbook gives you the flexibility to take only what you need to class and add your own notes - all at an
affordable price. For loose-leaf editions that include MyLab(tm) or Mastering(tm), several versions may exist for each
title and registrations are not transferable. You may need a Course ID, provided by your instructor, to register for and
use MyLab or Mastering products. For courses in Intermediate Reading or Reading and Study Skills. Presents reading and
studying as inseparable skills, key to success in college and beyond College Reading and Study Skills provides complete
coverage of both reading and study skills while demonstrating their relationship and interdependency. The "McWhorter
Way" encourages students to approach reading and study skills as methods of selecting, processing, and organizing the
information to be learned. The text also covers time management, analysis of learning style, note-taking strategies,
improving vocabulary, and strengthening critical comprehension--elements crucial to student success. The 14th Edition
revises and expands its coverage of the digital age in the context of reading and study; it features a stronger emphasis
on discipline-specific college reading and expanded coverage of critical thinking. The thematic reader now covers nontraditional addictions and discrimination. Also available with MyLab Reading By combining trusted author content with
digital tools and a flexible platform, MyLab Reading personalizes the learning experience and improves results for each
student. 0135227089 / 9780135227084 COLLEGE READING AND STUDY SKILLS, LOOSE-LEAF EDITION, 14/e
Reading and Making Notes Oct 23 2021 This practical, pocket-sized guide takes students through the dos and don'ts of
making notes and helps them to develop effective reading and note-making strategies. It breaks down the process into
clear stages, from understanding assignment titles and fine-tuning sources to using different note-making formats and
software. Packed with tips and examples, it will help students to gain confidence in reading for academic purposes and
achieve the best marks they can for their work. Its succinct and accessible style makes it an ideal resource for
undergraduates and postgraduates of all disciplines. It would also be a valuable text for mature students who are
returning to academic study and looking to brush up on their reading and note-making skills. New to this Edition: Fully updated with brand new content on note-making, short activities and even more illustrative examples
Reading Researchers in Search of Common Ground Nov 23 2021 In Reading Researchers in Search of Common Ground, Second
Edition, Rona F. Flippo revisits her groundbreaking Expert Study, in which she set out to find common ground among
experts in the much-fragmented field of reading research. The original edition, featuring contributions from
participants in the Expert Study, commentary from additional distinguished literacy scholars with specialized
experiences and vantage points from which to view it, and recommendations for use of its findings, was published in 2001
and has become a classic in the field. The Expert Study’s findings and discussions related to it remain provocative,
viable, and highly relevant. Taking a fresh look at it, and its current implications for literacy education and common
ground in light of the newest thinking and research of today, the Second Edition includes four new chapters from leaders
in the field who discuss the Study from their unique vantage points (literacy trends, emergent writing development, a
comprehensive literacy curriculum, and a comparative analysis of the study’s findings and recommendations). It is a mustread resource for the entire literacy community ? researchers, teacher educators, graduate students, administrators,
practitioners, and policymakers.
Study Skills in English Audio Cassette Aug 01 2022 This is a complete course in study skills for students in further
and higher education institutions. Skills taught include: improving reading efficiency; note-taking; preparing for
seminars; research techniques; essay organization and presentation; exam preparation. One unit also deals with the
social aspects of studying in Britain. The emphasis is on student activity and realistic practical work. To make the
course as flexible as possible, suggestions are given in the Tutor's Book for 'full-time' and 'minimum time' allocations
within each unit. Full-time allocations give about 90 classroom hours; the shorter programme can be completed in about
50 hours. The Tutor's Book also provides suggestions for further reading and answers to the exercises. Answers are also
given in the Student's Book, so making it possible for most of the course to be used for individual study. The cassette
recording contains the lecture material for Unit 3 Taking Notes.
Become a SuperLearner Nov 11 2020 Develop the Skills to Learn Anything Faster, Easier, and More Effectively Written by
the creators of the #1 bestselling course of the same name, this book will teach you how to "hack" your learning,
reading, and memory skills, empowering you to learn everything faster and more effectively. What Would You Do If You
Could Learn Anything 3 Times Faster?In our rapidly changing and information-driven society, the ability to learn quickly
is the single most important skill. Whether you're a student, a professional, or simply embarking on a new hobby, you
are forced to grapple with an every-increasing amount of information and knowledge. We've all experienced the
frustration of an ever-growing reading list, struggling to learn a new language, or forgetting things you learned in
even your favorite subjects. This Book Will Teach You 3 Major Skills:Speed reading with high (80%+) comprehension and
understandingMemory techniques for storing and recalling vast amounts of information quickly and accuratelyDeveloping
the cognitive infrastructure to support this flood of new information long-termHowever, the SuperLearning skills you'll
learn in this course are applicable to many aspects of your every day life, from remembering phone numbers to acquiring
new skills or even speaking new languages. Anyone Can Develop Super-Learning SkillsThis course is about improving your
ability to learn new skills or information quickly and effectively. We go far beyond the kinds of "speed reading" (or

glorified skimming) you may have been exposed to, diving into the actual cognitive and neurological factors that make
learning easier and more successful. We also give you advanced memory techniques to grapple with the huge loads of
information you'll soon be able to process. "This book should be the go-to reference for anyone looking to upgrade their
mind's firmware!" -Benny Lewis, Language Learning Expert Learn How to Absorb and Retain Information in a Whole New Way A Faster, Better Way The Authors' Proprietary Method for Teaching Speed Reading & Memory ImprovementÂ You may have even
taken a normal speed reading course in the past, only to realize that you didn't retain anything you read. The sad irony
is that in order to properly learn things like speed reading skills and memory techniques in the past, you had to read
dozens of books and psychological journals to decode the science behind it. Or, you had to hire an expensive private
tutor who specializes in SuperLearning. That's what I did. And it changed my life. Fortunately, my co-authors (experts
and innovators in the fields of superlearning, memory improvement, and speed reading) agreed to help me transform their
materials into the first ever digital course. Over 25,000 satisfied students later, we have transformed our course into
a book you can enjoy anywhere. Our teaching methodology relies heavily on at-home exercises. The chapters themselves are
only part of what you're buying. You will be practicing various exercises and assignments on a regular basis over the
course a 7 week schedule. In addition to the lectures, there are hours of supplemental video and articles which are
considered part of the curriculum. "This vital book contains all the tools needed to learn, memorize, and reproduce
anything you want with the joy that ease brings. Don't take another class until you've read it!" -Dr. Anthony Metivier,
Author & Memory Expert If you wish to improve memory and concentration, learn more effectively, read faster, and learn
the techniques of memory champions - look no further! An awesome read that will push the limits of your brain. Levi does
an incredible job of guiding you through, to bring your brain from average to UNSTOPPABLE!" -Nelson Dellis, 4-Time USA
Memory Champion
She Reads Truth May 06 2020 Born out of the experiences of hundreds of thousands of women who Raechel and Amanda have
walked alongside as they walk with the Lord, She Reads Truth is the message that will help you understand the place of
God's Word in your life.
Study Reading Nov 04 2022 This book for intermediate and above students includes authentic texts from textbooks,
journals, reference works and study guides.
Building Communities of Engaged Readers Dec 25 2021 Reading for pleasure urgently requires a higher profile to raise
attainment and increase children’s engagement as self-motivated and socially interactive readers. Building Communities
of Engaged Readers highlights the concept of ‘Reading Teachers’ who are not only knowledgeable about texts for children,
but are aware of their own reading identities and prepared to share their enthusiasm and understanding of what being a
reader means. Sharing the processes of reading with young readers is an innovative approach to developing new
generations of readers. Examining the interplay between the ‘will and the skill’ to read, the book distinctively details
a reading for pleasure pedagogy and demonstrates that reader engagement is strongly influenced by relationships between
children, teachers, families and communities. Importantly it provides compelling evidence that reciprocal reading
communities in school encompass: a shared concept of what it means to be a reader in the 21st century; considerable
teacher and child knowledge of children’s literature and other texts; pedagogic practices which acknowledge and develop
diverse reader identities; spontaneous ‘inside-text talk’ on the part of all members; a shift in the focus of control
and new social spaces that encourage choice and children’s rights as readers. Written by experts in the literacy field
and illustrated throughout with examples from the project schools, it is essential reading for all those concerned with
improving young people’s enjoyment of and attainment in reading.
Advanced Methodologies and Technologies in Modern Education Delivery Jun 06 2020 Recent innovations and new
technologies in education have altered the way teachers approach instruction and learning and can provide countless
advantages. The pedagogical value of specific technology tools and the cumulative effects of technology exposure on
student learning over time are two areas that need to be explored to better determine the improvements needed in the
modern classroom. Advanced Methodologies and Technologies in Modern Education Delivery provides emerging research on
educational models in the continually improving classroom. While highlighting the challenges facing modern in-service
and pre-service teachers when educating students, readers will learn information on new methods in curriculum
development, instructional design, and learning assessments to implement within their classrooms. This book is a vital
resource for pre-service and in-service teachers, teacher education professionals, higher education administrative
professionals, and researchers interested in new curriculum development.
An Independent Study Guide to Reading Greek Apr 16 2021 First published in 1978 and now thoroughly revised, Reading
Greek is a best-selling one-year introductory course in ancient Greek for students of any age. It combines the best of
modern and traditional language-learning techniques and is used in schools, summer schools and universities across the
world. This Independent Study Guide is intended to help students who are learning Greek on their own or with only
limited access to a teacher. It contains notes on the texts that appear in the Text and Vocabulary volume, translations
of all the texts, answers to the exercises in the Grammar and Exercises volume and cross-references to the relevant
fifth-century background in The World of Athens. There are instructions of how to use the course and the Study Guide.
The book will also be useful to students in schools, universities and summer schools who have to learn Greek rapidly.
Digital Reading and Writing in Composition Studies Aug 09 2020 As digital reading has become more productive and
active, the lines between reading and writing become more blurred. This book offers both an exploration of collaborative
reading and pedagogical strategies for teaching reading and writing that reflect the realities of digital literacies.
This edited scholarly collection offers strategies for teaching reading and writing that highlight the possibilities,
opportunities, and complexities of digital literacies. Part 1 explores reading and writing that happen digitally and
offers frameworks for thinking about this process. Part 2 focuses on strategies for the classroom by applying reading
theories, design principles, and rhetorical concepts to instruction. Part 3 introduces various disciplinary implications
for this blended approach to writing instruction. What is emerging is new theories and practices of reading in both
print and digital spaces—theories that account for how diverse student readers encounter and engage digital texts. This
collection contributes to this work by offering strategies for sustaining reading and cultivating writing in this
landscape of changing digital literacies. The book is essential for the professional development of beginning teachers,
who will appreciate the historical and bibliographic overview as well as classroom strategies, and for busy veteran
teachers, who will gain updated knowledge and a renewed commitment to teaching an array of literacy skills. It will be
ideal for graduate seminars in composition theory and pedagogy, both undergraduate and graduate; and teacher education
courses, and will be key reading for scholars in rhetoric and composition interested in composition history, assessment,
communication studies, and literature pedagogy.
Critical Reading and Writing for Postgraduates Jan 14 2021 Reading critically, and writing using critical techniques,
are crucial skills you need to apply to your academic work. If you need to engage with published (or unpublished)
literature such as essays, dissertations or theses, research papers or oral presentations, this proven guide helps you
develop a reflective and advanced critical approach to your research and writing. New to this edition: Two new chapters
on basic and advanced writing skills More advice on self-bias and perception Updates and additional examples throughout
Updated online resources providing additional support. A Companion Website provides additional resources to help you

apply the critical techniques you learn. From templates and checklists, access to SAGE journal articles and additional
case studies, these free resources will make sure you successfully master advanced critical skills.
Handbook of College Reading and Study Strategy Research May 30 2022 The most comprehensive and up-to-date source
available for college reading and study strategy practitioners and administrators, the Third Edition of the Handbook of
College Reading and Study Strategy Research reflects and responds to changing demographics as well as politics and
policy concerns in the field since the publication of the previous edition. In this thorough and systematic examination
of theory, research, and practice, the Handbook offers information to help college reading teachers to make better
instructional decisions; justification for programmatic implementations for administrators; and a complete compendium of
both theory and practice to better prepare graduate students to understand the parameters and issues of this field. The
Handbook is an essential resource for professionals, researchers, and students as they continue to study, research,
learn, and share more about college reading and study strategies. Addressing current and emerging theories of knowledge,
subjects, and trends impacting the field, the Third Edition features new topics such as disciplinary literacy, social
media, and gaming theory.
Make It Stick Oct 03 2022 Discusses the best methods of learning, describing how rereading and rote repetition are
counterproductive and how such techniques as self-testing, spaced retrieval, and finding additional layers of
information in new material can enhance learning.
Research Methods in Child Language Apr 04 2020 This is a comprehensive and accessible guide to the methods researchers
use to study child language, written by experienced scholars in the study of language development. Presents a
comprehensive survey of laboratory and naturalistic techniques used in the study of different domains of language, age
ranges, and populations, and explains the questions addressed by each technique Presents new research methods, such as
the use of functional Near Infrared Spectroscopy (fNIRS) to study the activity of the brain Expands on more traditional
research methods such as collection, transcription, and coding of speech samples that have been transformed by new
hardware and software
Reading and Study Skills Mar 28 2022 By focusing on a wide range of reading and study skills required in the academic
world, Reading and Study Skills gives instructors the flexibility to address student needs that might otherwise require
several texts.
Reading Empirical Research Studies Jul 28 2019 For the most part, those who teach writing and administer writing
programs do not conduct research on writing. Perhaps more significantly, they do not often read the research done by
others because effective reading of articles on empirical research requires special knowledge and abilities. By and
large, those responsible for maintaining and improving writing instruction cannot -- without further training -- access
work that could help them carry out their responsibilities more effectively. This book is designed as a text in graduate
programs that offer instruction in rhetoric and composition. Its primary educational purposes are: * to provide models
and critical methods designed to improve the reading of scientific discourse * to provide models of effective research
designs and projects appropriate to those learning to do empirical research in rhetoric. Aiming to cultivate new
attitudes toward empirical research, this volume encourages an appreciation of the rhetorical tradition that informs the
production and critical reading of empirical studies. The book should also reinforce a slowly growing realization in
English studies that empirical methods are not inherently alien to the humanities, rather that methods extend the power
of humanist researchers trying to solve the problems of their discipline.
How and Why to Read and Create Children's Digital Books Sep 29 2019 How and Why to Read and Create Children's Digital
Books outlines effective ways of using digital books in early years and primary classrooms, and specifies the
educational potential of using digital books and apps in physical spaces and virtual communities. With a particular
focus on apps and personalised reading, Natalia Kucirkova combines theory and practice to argue that personalised
reading is only truly personalised when it is created or co-created by reading communities. Divided into two parts, Part
I suggests criteria to evaluate the educational quality of digital books and practical strategies for their use in the
classroom. Specific attention is paid to the ways in which digital books can support individual children’s strengths and
difficulties, digital literacies, language and communication skills. Part II explores digital books created by children,
their caregivers, teachers and librarians, and Kucirkova also offers insights into how smart toys, tangibles and
augmented/virtual reality tools can enrich children’s reading for pleasure. How and Why to Read and Create Children's
Digital Books is of interest to an international readership ranging from trainee or established teachers to MA level
students and researchers, as well as designers, librarians and publishers. All are inspired to approach children’s
reading on and with screens with an agentic perspective of creating and sharing. Praise for How and Why to Read and
Create Children's Digital Books 'This is an exciting and innovative book – not least because it is freely available to
read online but because its origins are in primary practice. The author is an accomplished storyteller, and whether you
know, as yet, little about the value of digital literacy in the storymaking process, or you are an accomplished digital
player, this book is full of evidence-informed ideas, explanations and inspiration.' Liz Chamberlain, Open University
'At a time when children's reading is increasingly on-screen, many teachers, parents and carers are seeking practical,
straightforward guidance on how to support children's engagement with digital books. This volume, written by the leading
expert on personalised e-books, is packed with app reviews, suggestions and insights from recent international research,
all underpinned by careful analysis of digital book features and recognition of reading as a social and cultural
practice. Providing accessible guidance on finding, choosing, sharing and creating digital books, it will be welcomed by
those excited by the possibilities of enthusing children about reading in the digital age.' Cathy Burnett, Professor of
Literacy and Education, Sheffield Hallam University
Content Reading Including Study Systems Mar 04 2020 Focuses on teaching students how to learn through reading, with
studying, and writing strategies incorporated with content instruction.
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